
 

 

News From the Two’s 
             January 2021 
 

I would like to thank Miss 

Shannon, Miss Becky, Mrs. Reilly 

and everyone who made the time 

I was recovering go so smoothly. 

And thank you to our wonderful 

class who just goes with the 

flow.  

 

We learned about snow. One of 

our very favorite activities was 

pretending shaving cream was 

snow and adding food colors.  We talked about green triangle trees               

and brown rectangle stems and painted snow on the trees.  

 

Our Jesus story is about the wisemen following 

the star and finding baby Jesus. They were so 

happy to see baby Jesus because they loved Him 

and we love Him too. We also talked about Jesus 

going to church as a boy.  

 

It was wonderful to meet with you for parent 

teacher conferences. The Zoom platform 

worked very well. 

 

Valentine’s Day is coming soon. 

Please send in Valentines on 

February 8 & 9. The parents will 

be able to provide things to 

make our Valentine’s Day 

special. Look for that email.  

 

     Enjoy these snowy days! 


